Response to Comments

Comment Set 53
Email from Hope Conley dated April 6, 2004

From: Conleyfam7@aol.com

Sent:  Tuesday, April 06, 2004 8:26 AM
To: viejosystem @aspeneg.com
Subject: new lines

| am writing to let you know that | completely oppose the addition of new overhead power lines in Mission Viejo. It

is utterly ridiculous that in this day and age, it would even be considered that more lines and poles be added when 53-1
they can be installed underground. Why ruin a prestigous and beautiful lakefront community with lines that

absolutely do not need to be installed above ground? It is highly important that Edison not be allowed to take the

easiest, cheapest, shortcut available at the expense of the residents of Mission Viejo. We have supported, built

and maintained this community for years, and should not have to pay the price for Edison's impropriety. Thank

you. Hope Conley
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53-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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